Hi Folks, unfortunately not much has occurred since the last report. But there are a few items in the works for the next
couple of weeks.
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Weekly Meeting x1
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N/A

Meeting arranged for discussing Motion on Fair Pay with Shauna week beginning 19" February. Meeting
being arranged with other PTOs as a regular situation.
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